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Free panel tonight on new tax rules 
By: Claude Solnik January 30, 2018 0  

Long Island Business News Editor Joe Dowd and Marcum Melville Office Managing Partner Carolyn 
Mazzenga are set to moderate a series of panel discussions tonight on the impact of the new federal 
income tax laws. 

Marcum and LIBN are presenting the dinner and panel discussions designed to help Long Islanders 
understand and plan following the passage of the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017. 

The free event and dinner, where registration is required, is slated to take place today, Tuesday, Jan. 
30 from 5 p.m. to 8 p.m. at the Melville Marriott, 1350 Walt Whitman Rd., in Melville. 

Dinner and networking are at 5 p.m. followed by panel discussions from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. dealing 
with business taxes, personal taxes, financial planning and estates and trusts. 

“The Tax Cuts and Jobs Act fundamentally changes the tax landscape and affects nearly every 
business and individual in the country,” Mazzenga said in a written statement. “The actions you 
take  – or don’t take – will have far-reaching tax implications.” 

While a lot has been written about the changes in the tax rules, Mazzenga said they impact tax 
planning strategies as well. 



“Many of the tax planning techniques that were standard protocol are now obsolete or in need of 
revision,” she added. “The event is geared to let Long Islanders know what they should be doing now 
to prepare.” 

Michael D’Addio, Marcum tax principal, is leading a panel covering business taxes and Robert 
Spielman, Marcum tax partner, is leading a panel on personal taxes. 

The estates and trusts panel is being led by Janis Cowhey, Marcum tax partner, and the panel on 
financial planning is being led by Steven Brett, president of Marcum Financial Services. 

To register, go to www.marcumevents.com  and fill out the registration form. For more info, call 
Marcum at 631-414-4299. 

 


